
Natural Gas Safety Survey  
The residents of Alma NE that are Gas customers, have or will be receiving calls related to Natural Gas 
Safety in the next few days.   The first initial call went out October 1, 2025, to make our customers aware 
that a phone call will be coming to them to respond to a Natural Gas Survey.  These initial calls went out, 
and it is possible that people saw that they had a missed call from the City of Alma. The calls are actually 

coming from a survey company called:                                          “Blue Otter Solutions” 

If you miss the call you can access the survey directly using 1 of 3 ways.  

1. The phone number 308-929-4377 (easiest way to complete the survey.) 
2. Website link : https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/p4DtCa\ 

3. QR code.            

The Alma City Gas Departments goal to get as many people as possible to fill out the survey for the Gas 
Departments Quality Assurance. 

Your help in completing this survey is Greatly Appreciated. 
For assistance in completing the survey please call Russ Pfeil 308-920-1022 or Kent Fleischmann 308-920-2665 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsurvey.zohopublic.com%2Fzs%2Fp4DtCa%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ccityadm%40almacity.com%7Cff11151b24ae423359de08de01cca0a0%7Cb550e34edf884d37b57ef2f3d75863ab%7C0%7C0%7C638950175539141689%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=v4rFPAhh0rJIAR8CuVqe9hg%2FUmFxQzw4zDGiI1Vlq70%3D&reserved=0

